| am writing in opposition to SB 554, please table this bill in committee. There is no history of violent crime to support the passage of
this bill, CHL holders are in fact a segment of our population who hold our current laws in highest regard. Their CHL could be pulled
for even a minor transgression. They must undergo mandatory training in firearm laws and safety as well as an extensive
background investigation. There is no existing problem, no basis for such legislation. Weapons for self defense may, under current
law, be prohibited from most areas listed in this bill. It may be a criminal trespass charge, if the property is posted. A class 'C' felony
is in my opinion an extreme over reaction. Please do not forget, if a criminal decides to violate an existing law, will one more law
deter them? Unlikely. We hear all of the time, we need "common sense" gun regulations. Please exercise common sense and kill
this proposed legislation in committee. Thank you.



